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NEW MONUMENTS ADDED TO PATTONS’ PARK 

We look forward to adding monuments honoring the 14th Cavalry Regiment, the 3rd Armored Division 

and the 2nd Armored Division in 2018.  For more information about our growing monument park 

contact us at nachfexecutivedirector@gmail.com 

As we continue to mark the 100th Anniversary of WW I and the 

birth of our armored force we are reminded that everyone has a 

hero and there is no better way to honor them than by 

participating in our Memorial Paver Program. In honor of the 

100th Anniversary of WW I you can participate in our Memorial 

Paver Program for a tax deductible donation of $150 ($100 less 

than the regular donation level). This offer applies to the next 100 

Memorial Paver Program donors.  This offer won't last forever 

and is a great way to honor the service and sacrifice of those who 

served. All who donate before October 15, 2017 will have their paver dedicated during the Veteran's Day 

Paver Ceremony.  Honor your hero today! Go 

to:  http://www.armorcavalryheritagefoundation.org/memorial-paver-program  to participate in our 

Memorial Paver Program!  

   

   

 

77TH Armor "STEEL TIGERS".  
Dedicated June 2017 

 

3rd Sqdn, 5th Cavalry " BLACK  KNIGHTS" 
Vietnam Veterans. Dedicated July 2017 
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As this year winds down please consider being a part of our Annual Giving Campaign, join our Saber and 

Spur Society or make a donation of any amount to honor the service and sacrifice of our mounted force. 

All donations are tax deductible.    Go to: http://www.armorcavalryheritagefoundation.org/annual-

giving-campaigns or make your check out to: "National Armor and Cavalry Heritage Foundation" Mail 

To: PO Box 5767 Columbus, GA 31906 and become part of our team today!  

Share this and spread the word. Donate Today! Thank you in advance for your support! 

Preserving our Heritage... Honoring our Mounted Warriors!   

Regards, 

Rick 

 

Ricky W. Young 

Executive Director  

Email: nachfexecutivedirector@gmail.com 

Phone:(706)341-6123  

 

 

 

The National Armor and Cavalry Heritage Foundation is 

proud to announce that  Allison Transmission has joined 

our team as a Cornerstone Donor.  Thank You for your 

support! 
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